INFORMATION FOR FAILING P.E. CANDIDATES FROM THE

OKLAHOMA STATE BOARD OF LICENSURE FOR PROFESSIONAL ENGINEERS & LAND SURVEYORS

If this was your third or fourth unsuccessful attempt, please contact Ms. Taylor Aizenman at
taizenman@pels.ok.gov for further instructions.

If you have taken the PE examination fewer than three (3) times on your current application, you may
register with NCEES to retake the exam. Please note that it is your responsibility to register with NCEES
to reserve your seat for the exam. Registration for the paper-and-pencil April 17, 2020 PE
examination is currently open and will close at 2:00 pm CST on February 20, 2020. No late
registrations are allowed by NCEES.

The PE Chemical and Environmental examinations have transitioned to a computer-based format.
These exams may be taken year-round at NCEES approved Pearson VUE test centers.

Additionally, the PE Petroleum, Fire Protection, and Industrial and Systems examinations have
transitioned to a computer-based format. The 2020 computer-based PE Petroleum, Fire Protection, and
Industrial and Systems exams are scheduled to be offered at NCEES approved Pearson VUE test centers
on October 22, 2020. Approved examinees are encouraged to reserve their seat for this single-day event
as early as possible.

The PE Mechanical examination is scheduled to transition to a computer-based format in 2020.
Registration is currently open, and the first testing opportunities will be available beginning in April
2020.

If you have not passed the PE examination within five (5) years of the initial approval date of your
application, the application will be closed and a new application will be required in order for you to be
approved for additional examination attempts. Further, if you have three (3) unsuccessful PE
examination attempts authorized by this application, your application will be closed.

If you have questions concerning this matter, please contact Ms. Taylor Aizenman at
taizenman@pels.ok.gov.




